

Friday July 29, 2005 10:15 AM

- Drs Cost and Carter spoke to
Barry Dyer, - to put a
hold on all ER and PR testing
- Dr Carter made enquiries with
Mr Dyer as to the Validation
Process - Dr Carter felt that he
may not have adequate documentation
and that the Validation process maybe
flawed.

- Mr Sullivan out of town
- Result for Mount Sinai - 20% completely changed

Monday - Aug 1, 2005 9:20 AM

- Advised Dr McCarthy not to
report ~~on~~ ER and PR conversions
to patients until ~~the~~ after
on 5:00 PM.